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Hollywood Burbank Airport Sets a  

New Passenger Record in 2024 
 

BURBANK, Calif., January 23rd, 2025 — For the second consecutive year, passenger 
traffic reached record levels at Hollywood Burbank Airport. In 2024, more than 6.5-
million passengers came through the airport, exceeding the previous record set in 2023.  
 

2023 2024 Percentage Difference 
 

6,034,729 passengers 
 

6,550,281 passengers 
 

+8.5% 

 
 
      December 2023         December 2024 Percentage difference 
 

548,116 passengers 
 

602,827 passengers 
 

      +9.9% 

 
The December passenger totals follow a 4.4% increase in November 2024, compared 
to November 2023.  
 
Commercial airline operations increased 3.9%, and general aviation operations 
increased 65% from December 2023 levels. Total air cargo decreased 3.6%.  
 
The top three airlines in December 2024 based on passenger count were: Southwest 
Airlines (336,426); Alaska Airlines (81,440); and United Airlines (48,961).  
 
More information on the December – and total 2024 - passenger statistics is  
available here:  
http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Stats-12-
2024.pdf 
 
 

 

Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-

Pasadena Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities 

of Burbank, Glendale and Pasadena. More information can be found on the airport’s 
website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook and 

Instagram feeds. 
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